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DATE: October 27, 1998 

TO: All Parties 

FROM: William P. Cox, Staff Counsel, Division of Legal Services 

RE: Docket No. 960100-TP - Generic investigation into permanent number portability. 

Via Facsimile and Electronic Mail 

There are two conference calls scheduled in this docket as follows: 

10:00 a.m. - 12:00 p.m. , Friday, November 20, 1998 

10:00 a:m. - 12:00 p.m., Friday, December 18, 1998 

Please dial (850) 414-6477 or SUNCOM 994-6477 promptly at 10:00 a.m. to participate in these 
conference calls. 

The purpose of these conference calls is to review the status of permanent number 
portability in Florida. Participation is not mandatory; however, all parties are encouraged to join 
these calls. If you have any questions, please contact me at (850) 413-6204. 
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